
 

 It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 
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Register for the MVP Gaps In Care Webinar  
 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) appreciates our shared collaboration to provide quality care to our 

Members, your patients.   

 

In support of this, the MVP HEDIS Operations Team is hosting a webinar from 12-1 pm on Tuesday, 

September 19, 2023. Providers will have an opportunity for a Q&A session related to gaps in care 

submission and best practices. The gaps in care submission process outlines how a Provider should 

submit medical record documentation to MVP to close gaps in care identified in MVP reporting.   

 

To register for this event, visit mvphealthcare.com/GICWebinar2023.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the HEDIS Operations Team 

at MVPGapClosures@mvphealthcare.com. 
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